
 

 

 

        
  

Easter Newsletter 2024 
 
8.3.24 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we journey through Lent we share the following events that will take place this term: 
 

• 8th March 2024 – International Women’s Day – this is a global day celebrating the 
social, economic, cultural achievements of women.  Today, some of our pupils took 
part in a Football Competition at Rainford High School. 

• 22nd March 2024 – Own clothes day – pupils may come to School in their own clothes 
on this day if they wish. Donations of chocolate for the Easter Bingo would be 
appreciated. 

• 25th March 2024 - Y5 & Y6 will lead our Easter Service in Church at 2pm 

• 26th March 2024 – Easter Bingo – doors open 6pm, Eyes down 6.30pm in the Hall. 

• 28th March 2024 – Easter bonnet parade – details to follow. 
 
Y2 pupils have visited Church for the Stations of the Cross. 
 
Parents’ Evening/Afternoon will take place at the following dates/times: 
 

Year Group Date: Time (from/until) 

Nursery Monday, 18th March 2024 12.15pm to 3.45pm 

Reception Monday, 18th March 2024 3.30pm to 6pm 

Y1 – Y6 Wednesday, 20th March 
2024 

3.30pm to 6pm 

 
Please visit https://staustins.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. (A short guide on 
how to add appointments is available on our school website).  Your child will bring home from 
school today a separate letter with guidance notes. 
 
School closes on Thursday, 28th March 2024 at normal time and re-opens to pupils on 
Monday, 15th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs P Wade 
Headteacher 


